Carboy Winery – Cold Storage Building -  6885 S Santa Fe Drive – DW PT# 22354

To whom it May Concern:

Denver Water is currently reviewing a plan set for project referenced above.  The DW assigned project number is 22354.  Please reference this number assignment on all project related correspondences moving forward.
My name is Raquel Chandler, and I am the Denver Water assigned plan review coordinator for this project.  Please email all project related correspondences to me directly at raquel.chandler@denverwater.org 

Sincerely,
Raquel Chandler
720-422-9090

  
